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Have You finished the funeral panning sheets that were handed 
our a few weeks ago? As I mentioned then, your funeral can be 
the last witness that you will give to your family and friends. 

 

As I write this we already well into summer. Have you taken the 
time to enjoy the great blessing that God has given us, especially 
in the Northwoods? I remember a summer years ago then I was 
start my pastoral ministry in Michigan. By the time I realized that 
summer had come, it almost had passed without taking time to 
appreciate Godôs beautiful creation. Please donôt let that happen to 
you. 

 

Please keep several of our neighboring sister congregations in 
your prayers. Our sister churches in Bundy and Three Lakes are 
already without a pastor and our congregation in Mercer will soon 
be as well. Our entire synod will be facing a pastoral shortage 
according to a report given by our District President during our 
recent district convention. 

 

We continue to be able to have fellowship after every service but 
we need your help. If you arenôt able to sponsor one by yourself, 
why not find someone else that could share one with you? These 
fellowships are another way our congregation can truly remain a 
spiritual family.  

 

 

 

From the Pastor 
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HOLY COMMUNION 

If you need to have Holy Communion brought to 
you in the pew, please let an usher know. Pastor 
will be happy to accommodate you. 

LADIES BIBLE STUDY 

All ladies are welcome. Please join us. Question, 
call Barb Scott. 715-401-1670. 

COFFEE AND é 

St. Mark will be having fellowship after each ser-
vice all year long. It feels so good to connect with 
fellow members again. Please consider hosting 
the fellowship after one of the services. You can 
do it as n individual, as a family, as a group, or 
any other way that you choose. Please sign up on 
the calendar in the fellowship hall. With all of the 
wonderful cooks that we have here at St. Mark it 
will be such fun tasting all of the fun snacks that 
each provide.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

LWML 

It was necessary for the Ladies' Guild Day Trip to 
Merrill in May to be cancelled. But, we have re-
scheduled it for Tuesday, July 12. If you would 
like to join us for a day of fellowship, we will 
meet in the parking area of Henkelôs Town Pump 
on Highway 8, West of Rhinelander at 11:00 a.m. 

You can call Barb Scott at 612-803-5694 if inter-
ested, too. That will help us plan for drivers. It 
should be a fun day out. 

 

LADIES PRAYER LUNCH 

The Ladies Prayer Lunch lands on Tuesday, 
July 5th this year.  We meet on the first 
Tuesday of each month. The lunch is held at 
the Rhinelander Family Restaurant at 
12:00PM. All ladies are welcome to join us. If 
you have any questions please call the church 
office at 715-362-2470. 

ASSEMBLY MINUTES 

We are now adding a copy of the 
Congregational Assembly meeting minutes to 
the newsletter the month before the next 
Congregational Assembly meeting so that 
everyone has the opportunity to read them and 
if you notice anything that needs correcting or 
if there is anything that you question, you will 
be able to bring it up at the upcoming 
Congregational Assembly meeting. 

FOOD PANTRY 

The next time that St. Mark volunteers at the 
food pantry is August 29th. Please consider 
giving a little of your time to help distribute 
food to those less fortunate. The pantry is open 
from  3-6pm, so we should be there by 2:45pm. 
There will be a signup sheet in the fellowship 
room. Please consider helping out at this event. 
The next time that we work is November 29th. 

                                                                                                                   

 

Business Old & New 



MORE NEWS AND NOTES 

Rain or Shine 

We take our Evangelism to our community very seriously. Our clowns were out and 
about for Art in the Park. They never even stopped handing out balloons to the chil-
dren when it was raining! Now that is dedication! We had such a wonderful show of 
volunteers for working in the popcorn and sno-cone tent that everything went like 
clockwork. Some were brand new this year. We even had one of the workers say that 
it was more fun than sitting at home and playing video games. Now that is saying 
something. We even had a new clown to help out this year. Can you guess who it is? 
Thank you to all that made this event so successful. We hope to see you back next 
year. 


